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Tuesday, September 22, 2020 

6:00 pm  

Meeting held virtually due to COVID-19 pandemic 
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The Budget Hearing was called to order at 6:02 pm on Tuesday, September 22, 2020. 

 

Roll Call:   

Present were Superintendent Jones-Redmond, Board Members Michael Bolz, Morgan Waller, 

Patricia Stepp, Rita Oberman, Rich Dust, LeeAnn Revis. Absent: Roger Yochem, 

 

Communications – 

• Community Public Comment – none 

 

Discussion on Adoption of the 2020-21 Budget 

• It was noted that the Budget has been on display for 30 days. 

• It was noted that the budget is balanced. 

 

Member Revis motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:04 p.m., seconded by Member Oberman.  

Ayes: Stepp, Oberman, Dust, Waller, Revis, Bolz  Nays: None   Absent:Yochem 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


